
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 110 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 
 

a) With the installation of a situation room at Parliament House, has the AFP had to make any 
adjustments to its operations to cater to the new situation room? 

b) If so, what changes have been made and what is the cost for each change? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 

a) – b) The Australian Federal Police has not had to make any adjustments to its operating 
procedures as a result of the new Parliament House Situation Room. 

 
 
 


